KNITTING US TOGETHER (KUT)
Outreach and Visitation Committee, NPYM

I’d like to be considered for March, April, May 2018 travel with Joe Snyder.

Deadline: January 20, 2018
I’d like to be considered to be an “accompanying elder” at a later time.

I am applying to be considered for a later KUT visitor opportunity.
I"d really like to work with the Outreach & Visitation Committee!

Names, address, contact email and phone number:
Your Meeting or Worship Group affiliation and/or Quaker background:
What inspires you to apply at this time? What qualifications do you bring?

If you’d like to travel with Joe or be considered as a future “accompanying elder”, have
you gone to the npym.org home page to Quick Links to O&V and read “On Why We
Need Traveling Elders” ?? What is your available time frame?

If you are applying to be considered for a future opportunity as a KUT visitor, what gifts
do you offer? What would you like to share with broadly diverse Northwest Quakers?

If you are interested in joining with O&V to share these visitation opportunities and do
outreach, we’d love to welcome you! Read more at npym.org. Find the O&V job
description.

Do you have questions? Is there more you would like to tell us about yourself?

Questions may be addressed or applications may be sent to
ELee Hadley, clerk, Outreach and Visitation Committee,
eleechadley(@mulberryorchard.com
892 Mulberry Lane, Roseburg, OR 97471
541-530-395




